FILED 3/19/2020
DOCUMENT NO. 01494-2020
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK

PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF CUSTOMER MEETING

The FLORIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION announces the CANCELLATION of public customer meeting
in Docket No. 20190080-WS— Application for limited proceeding rate increase in Brevard County, by Aquarina
Utilities, Inc.

DATE AND TIME OF CANCELLED MEETING: Thursday, March 26, 2020, 6:00 p.m.

PLACE: Aquarina Community Center Conference Room, 450 Aquarina Blvd, Melbourne Beach, FL 32951
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The purpose of this customer meeting is to give
customers and other interested persons an opportunity to offer comments regarding the quality of service the utility
provides, the proposed rate increase, and to ask questions and comment on other issues.

CUSTOMERS ARE ENCOURAGED TO PROVIDE WRITTEN COMMENTS REGARDING THIS
DOCKET via email to: Clerk@psc.state.fl.us or in hard copy to: Office of Commission Clerk, Florida Public
Service Commission, 2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard, Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850

NOTE: THIS PREVIOUSLY NOTICED CUSTOMER MEETING HAS BEEN CANCELLED.
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